
 

PT. B.D.SHARMA, UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, ROHTAK 

Notification 

 This is for the information of all the concerned students of M. Pharmacy 1
st
 

Year, that all the theory examinations which were scheduled to be held w.e.f. 

20.08.2019 as per the notified datesheet, have now been postponed till further orders 

due to some administrative reasons.  

  

Dated: 19.08.2019           Sd/- 

                  CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

 


